

ST. VINCENT & THE GRENADINES SAVE THE CHILDREN FUND (VINSAVE)

; where substitutes the processors in the artists are completely to the

P. O. Box 203

Kingstown, St. Vincent. W.I. T elephone: (784) 456-1790

E-Mail: vinsave@vincysurf.com

24th June 2010

Mrs. Susan Ellis SVG Helping Hands Inc. P. O. Box 910228 San Diego, CA 92191 **USA**

Dear Mrs. Ellis:

Greetings to you and best wishes! Hope you are well!

We have received the barrels with the stuff for the children. Mrs. Charles came and took pictures. She will return to take some more when the children are using some of the stuff.

The Board of Directors, Staff and Children are sincerely grateful for your wonderful and useful gifts. It would be good if you send a picture of yourself and members of your organization so we can see who have been so kind to us.

Vinsave will certainly keep in touch with you and would update you on activities of the agency.

Until we hear from you – Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

J. Fraser (Mrs)

Director